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“The Majority Democrats have again answered the call and stepped up to provide leadership when it is
most necessary.  We are pleased that we did the responsible thing by passing the budget extender.
 
“Though the press has failed to report it this way, the Majority Democrats have been responsible public
servants in fulfilling the sincere duties pledged to our constituents, and will continue to do so.  We are
committed to keeping the government up and running, and ready to effectively serve the citizens of New
York.”
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